
Re: Financial Impact 

Dear John McGowen and all other Board Members; 

 As concerned officials of our city and county business let us take our attention to the business impacted by Dr. 

Doohans decisions to keep us closed. As adults we’re all concerned about the Covid its spread to us and our families. 

But as business owners we have complied with all rules and then some to conduct business. The financial impact to us 

had made us feel targeted. We as responsible salon owners have stretched our reserves to the max. After nearly 5 

months and no reprieve in sight, we’re not sure how to continue. Having been responsible individuals our whole lives, 

contributing members to our community we are appealing to you to help us. 

 It’s our feeling that Dr. Doohan will continue her order of closure until her time as Public Health Offices is over. As 

our tax dollars have paid her, we have a voice that she’ not doing her job in our county. With suicide up, child and 

spousal abuse on the rise, break in's and homeless nesting. It appears her focus is only on the Covid numbers and not 

the survival of our county, city and business contributors. 

 We are now focused on our survival financially as owners/individuals. Long term survival to normal operation 

restoring confidence in the public to return to services. 

 We would like your input on addressing recovery in all areas. We consider ourselves reliable, conscience, responsible 

people. We’re innovative and hard working. We need your help in ending 2020 as a success and not end up another 

statistical loss. 

Respectfully, 

Owners of Studio 203 

Renee Adair, Laurie Gullbransen and Traci Elmore 


